Dear Parents,

The 2019-2020 basketball season is underway. Students from Potosi, grades 5-12, are in
full swing with their basketball seasons. The Boys Varsity basketball team of Potosi High
School is once again offering a Saturday morning program to help develop the basketball
skills of the younger, future Chieftains. “Little Chieftains!”

All boys, grades 2" — 4™ are encouraged to at least try the sport of basketball. This
program is based on LEARNING while HAVING FUN, and will last an hour and a half
each time. Participants will learn the fundamentals of basketball and will be involved in
scrimmages. They will also play a short game at half time during a girl’s varsity
basketball game. We feel this type of exposure brings excitement and encouragement for
kids wanting to develop into good basketball players and to be a part of the Potosi
Basketball Program. Each student will be given individualized instruction by the high
school coaching staff and players.

Last year participants purchased a “Little Chieftain” T-shirt and a basketball for $30.00.
You can chose to do that again or you can sign up/without a ball for $15.00. (You are
encouraged to purchase a ball or bring one to make sure everyone has one to use during
their sessions)

If you are interested, please fill out the form that has been provided.
Please make checks payable to: POTOSI HIGH SCHOOL.

These Saturday sessions will begin on January 402019 and will continue on the next 3
Saturdays. The dates are January 4™, January 11", January 18" and January 25%. The
sessions will go from 8:00 — 9:30 each day.

Please have your children return the filled-out forms and checks to their respective
teachers or to Michelle Tranel ASAP or by next Friday, Dec 20™.

If you have any questions, please contact Coach Mike Uppena at Potosi High School, 763-
2161 ext. 801 or email at uppenam@potosisd.k12.wi.us. Thank you for your support!!

GO CHIEFTAINS!!




Potosi "Little Chieftain” Basketball

Registration Form

Name:

Address:

Phone: Emergency Phone

Grade

T-shirt size: (Youth med, Youth large, Small, Med., Large, XL)

‘Make checks payable to “Potosi Boys Basketball”.
Basketball and T- Shirt - $30.00

Just a T-shirt - $1 5.00

Dates: Saturdays, January 4!, January 11th, January 18t", and January 25%.
The boys will go from 8:00 — 9:30 am each day. If you don’t order a
basketball, make sure you bring one. There will also be one night at
halftime of a girls’ varsity game. We will let you know when that is, at a
later date!!

Give the Registration Form and Money to Your Teacher or Mrs. Tranel by

Friday, December 20th!! (Any time before the 20th is greatly
appreciated!)

My son, ~___, has my permission to participate in
the Potosi “Little Chieftain” Basketball Program.

(Parent Signature.)

Little Chieftain Basketball
c/o Mike Uppena
128 HWY 61 N.
Potosi, WI. 53820




